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April 29, 2020

Amanda Segal, a partner in the Financial Markets and Funds practice, will participate in the "Trading 
in the Secondary Credit Markets: When Am I Bound?" webinar at 12:00 p.m. (ET) on Wednesday, 
April 29. Panelists will discuss key considerations in today's volatile trading market.

For more information, click here.
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